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Dr. Manoj Kumar Shukla, Head of the Mathematics Department esteemed the 

students by partaking in this workshop as a lecturer on the concept of 
Application of sets and number system.  

 

He began his workshop session from the very basics, enlightening the students 

on topics such as number systems and their origin. Besides the disciplined 



atmosphere, his session was also remarkable due to the cross questioning and 

reciprocal energy from the students.  

He then talked about the Function, Set and Relation in numbers. From the 
beginning, the students were engaged and curious, they weren’t hesitant to ask 

questions and answer when asked something. Overall, the cooperation and 

interaction between Dr. Manoj and the students were exceptional and 

continued till the end of the lecture. 

Due to his continuous questioning and inquisitive attitude, the students were 

willing to pay attention and revise the basics of Numbers that they may not 

have remembered so well.  

 


